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March 19, 2025 
 
RE: Bonneville’s NITS Access to Transmission Capacity Workshop  
 
Powerex appreciates the opportunity to provide comments regarding Bonneville’s NITS Access to 
Transmission Capacity – Initial Alternatives Meeting held on March 7th, 2025.  Powerex appreciates the 
stakeholder outreach and provides the following feedback for Bonneville’s consideration. 
 
Powerex understands from the meeting that Bonneville is considering possible near-term and longer-term 
alternatives to meet Network Integration Transmission Service (NITS) customers’ needs. Regarding the near-
term alternatives, Powerex suggests that Bonneville hold additional workshops where further information 
and possible examples could be provided to customers.  More specifically, Powerex would appreciate 
Bonneville providing additional details on how bypassing of Available Transfer Capability (ATC) checks for 
Monthly NITS requests will function in comparison to Monthly Point-to-Point (PTP) requests, and how the 
limitation of renewal rights would be structured for new PTP or existing Conditional Firm Service?  Powerex 
also requests that Bonneville confirm that the near-term and longer-term alternatives would not affect 
existing Long-Term Firm (LTF) PTP rights. 
 
Powerex appreciates Bonneville staff taking the time to hold stakeholder workshops and addressing 
clarifications and questions on this important topic 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Raj Hundal 
Director, Market Policy and Practices 
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